
 

CITY OF ORLAND STAFF REPORT 
MEETING DATE: January 21, 2025 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Councilmembers  

FROM: Pete Carr, City Manager 

SUBJECT: Paint Color for City Hall (Action) 

 

BACKGROUND: 

At its January 7th meeting, City Council awarded a contract for repainting the City Hall building and 
directed staff to identify the color. 

ANALYSIS: 

Based on the Orland Arts Commission’s established palette for downtown building colors, with paint 
available locally, staff recommends neutral colors with mild accent trim, both complementing the off-
white color of the new roof. We acknowledge that the most likely long-term future use of the building is 
as a police station, with City Hall functions located elsewhere.  

“Coast to Coast” with “Ashwood Oak” for trim is proposed. 

Best alternatives would be “Silver Oak” with “Misty Mountain”; or “Quill Gray” with “Smooth Shale” trim. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve recommended color for City Hall exterior repainting. 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION: 

N/A. Color does not affect project cost. 
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